Expert Technical Director to expand ACI Portland Branch's growth

We are excited to announce Newell Warren has joined joining ACI
Mechanical & HVAC Sales as the newest Technical Director for all branches.
His knowledge will provide support for any onsite issues.

Originally from Cornelius, Oregon, Newell gained his AOS from Universal
Technical Institute — UTI of Avondale, Arizona. He made his way back to the
Pacific Northwest starting his 24-year journey in the Commercial HVAC
Service industry. After moving back to Oregon, he went on to become a
general foreman HVAC service technician for a mechanical contractor. In that
role he gained years of troubleshooting, service repair, preventive
maintenance and estimating experience. This led him to a job as a HVAC
Operations Director prior to joining ACI as our Corporate Technical Director.
Newell has accomplished being a manager of service and construction-phase
efforts on a variety of large jobs ranging from education, manufacturing and
hospitality buildings making him the perfect fit for our industry.

"Newell's combined experience in wholesale distribution and as a
Commercial Territory manager is a great addition for our customers,"

said Jessica Smith, Sales Manager of the Portland Branch. "Building working
relationships based on trust, creating high-performing teams, and delivering
top-notch service that exceeds client expectations is what drives me."

As the new Technical Director Newell will provide leadership skills, timely
responses, accurate and up to date information, and employ his 30 years of
construction knowledge to help problem solve for ACI.



